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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION Il
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210
LISLE. ILLINOIS 60532-4352

JUN 2 4 2010

James F. Schweitzer, Ph.D.

Radiation Safety Officer

Purdue University

Radiological and Environmental Management
550 Stadium Drive Mall

West Lafayette, IN 47907

SUBJECT: REMOVAL OF LOCATION OF USE FROM PURDUE UNIVERSITY'S
U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION BYPRODUCT MATERIAL
BROADSCOPE LICENSE

Dear Dr. Schweitzer:

Enclosed is Amendment No. 81 to your U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Material
License No. 13-02812-04 in accordance with your April 20, 2010 letter requesting the removal of
the building located at 1205 Kent Avenue, West Lafayette, Indiana from your license. Based on
our review of your information, this facility has been removed from your license, and it can be
used for unrestricted use. Please note that the changes made to your license are printed in
bold font.

An environmental assessment for this action is not required, since this action is categorically
excluded under 10 CFR 51.22(c)(14).

NRC’s Regulatory Issue Summary (RIS) 2005-31 provides criteria to identify security-related
sensitive information and guidance for handling and marking of such documents. This ensures
that potentially sensitive information is not made publicly available through ADAMS, the NRC'’s
electronic document system. Pursuant to NRC’s RIS 2005-31 and in accordance with 10 CFR
2.390, the enclosed license document is exempt from public disclosure because its disclosure to
unauthorized individuals could present a security vulnerability. The RIS may be located on the
NRC Web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/gen-comm/req-
issues/2005/ri200531 pdf and the link for frequently asked questions regarding protection of
security related sensitive information may be located at: http://www.nrc.qov/reading-
rm/sensitive-info/fag.html. In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice,” a
copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public
Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System
(ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.qov/reading-rm/adams.html.

The enclosed document contains sensitive Security-
Related Information. When separated from this cover
letter this letter is uncontrolied.
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If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Gene Bonano or myself at
(630) 829-9826 or (630) 829-9856, respectively.

Smcerely

C /{;/ P

/ George M. McCann, Senfor Health Physicist
L Materials Control, ISFSI, and
Decommissioning Branch
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